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Statement: 

Japan congratulates the team for completing the global consultation draft of the Integrated 

Geospatial Information Framework. Japan has been keenly interested in the Strategic Pathway 

for Capacity and Education, among other pathways like Partnership, Innovation, 

Communication and Engagement because Japan believes that capacity building is one of the 

most important aspect of GGIM. 
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